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Website: www.viewroyal.ca 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

Friday, May 17th, 2024 
7:00am to 11:00am 

NOTICE OF ROAD PAVING 
High Street at Hobbit Lane 

Please be advised that the Town will be undertaking road paving on High Street at Hobbit 
Lane between the hours of 7am and 11am on Friday, May 17th, 2024. The works will be completed by 
private contractors working on behalf of the Town. Access to the roadway would be limited, so please 
take extra precaution when travelling the work area. 

On Thursday, May 16th, 2024, some prepping will be done to prepare the area before asphalt paving on 
Friday. This prepping would not impact your access to the roadway. 

If you have questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the Town’s Engineering 
Department at 250-708-2258 or engineering@viewroyal.ca 
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